
Towanda Junior Football & Cheerleading 

Board Meeting 

September 2
nd
, 2021 

 

A meeting of the Towanda Jr Football & Cheerleading Board was held on Sept 2nd, 2021 at the practice 

field at 7:00pm. 

Members in attendance: Brandon Allis, Amber Edsell, Jeremy Sluyter, Dave Evans, Bill Pierce, Scott Mosier, 

& Jess Arthur 

 

Treasurer’s Report: none given 

Checking balance: $ 

Savings balance: $ 

Concessions: $ 
 

Old business:  
 

Equipment ordered- K2 balls, pump, need white paint.  

Chicken Invoice- will be sent to Jeremy, Jeremy was asked to break down Chicken vs. CornHole 

Coaches shirts/hats in and ready to hand out 

 

New business: 
 

Afton resignation received 

Endzone Banner ordered- hoping to have it ready for Sundays game, no exact price given 

Wendy Smith contacted- ambulance services during game, message was left 

Hoagie sale started- All orders & money due Sept 16th, no later 

Seeking volunteers- Game Day Concessions 

B Team parent conflict- incident was discussed by board members present, at this time child is being 

welcomed back.  

 

 

      Next meeting Wed 9/8 @ 7pm at Practice Field. 
 

Motion to Adjourn by Jeremy Sluyter, Scott Mosier 2nd. 


